
 N A T I O N A L  E L E C T R I C A L  C O N T R A C T O R S  A S S O C I A T I O N   

In an effort to cut down on the number of communications we are sending to you, as we know everyone is receiving  
an abundance of information, we have opted to send a number of pertinent pieces of information in one bundle.  

We will be doing this every afternoon as long as there is information that needs to be passed along. 

 

 

 

Updates on Oregon-Columbia, NECA Surveys 

We have requested input from our members through several surveys about what is being done during the COVID-19 
pandemic, as well as what is to come in your offices when everything begins to open back up. To see the most current 
results of these surveys, click below. 

Furlough Survey Results 

Returning to Work in the Office Survey Results 

Getting Back to Work Survey Results 

ELECTRI Update—June 11, 2020 

During the past two weeks, ELECTRI has been moving steadily to complete several research projects the Council 

approved in January. Please click here to read more about this and other important items coming up in the industry. 

 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tim Gauthier, Executive Manager at tim@orecolneca.org.  

All COVID-19 related information is available at https://www.orecolneca.org/ 

https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/docs/New%20COVID-19%20Furlough%20%26%20Layoffs%20Survey.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/docs/Returning%20to%20Work%20in%20the%20Office.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/docs/Getting%20Back%20to%20Work%206.11.2020.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/docs/ELECTRI%20Update%206.11.2020.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/docs/ELECTRI%20Update%206.11.2020.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/

